

STATEMENT TO THE PUBLIC - SEPTEMBER 2025 :

The Parish Council is concerned about the continuing interruption to parishioners travel arrangements and the deterioration of the local roads as a result of diversions. The Parish Council has raised the issue with our elected West Northants Councillor and our local MP. We will keep the parish up to date with developments.

At the Parish Council meeting on 10 September 2025 Anglian Water gave an overview of the planned works for the Boddington Water Mains Replacement, commencing on site from Monday 13/10/25. The phases will take almost a year to complete and will include road closures. These were outlined to councillors and are available to view on the pc website https://www.boddingtonparish.co.uk